
 

  

 
Maple Grove Water Main Improvements 

September 9, 2022 

I have been informed that Maple Grove will be making improvements to their water main 

that serves as a primary source to supply water to the South of Dayton. The work is 

scheduled to happen from 10:00 pm on Monday September 12 and should be completed 

early morning on Tuesday September 13. 

While the primary source is out of commission Dayton will be supplied by secondary 

service from Maple Grove, and from a hook up to the City of Rogers. These sources will 

be able to supply water service to residents while the Maple Grove water main 

improvements project is being completed. While Staff do not anticipate any problems 

with water supply, to ensure sufficient water is available on Tuesday morning Staff are 

requesting that lawn irrigation systems are not activated until Tuesday 

afternoon/evening. 

The following Areas are supplied by the Maple Grove system 

Sundance Woods 

Sundance Greens 

Territorial Trail 

Territorial Commons 

Rush Creek Landing 

Brayburn Trails 

Wicht Industrial Park 

Troy Lane 

Brockton Lane 

Dayton mobile home park 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Martin Farrell 

Public Works Director 

City of Dayton 

 


